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Shell L;emre t"'rOlest

I understand that Mr Donovan (a frequent anti-Shell protestor) intends distributing leaflets outside
Shell Centre in the next few days or so. He and his helpers are never any trouble, but I
wondered if you would like some warning of when to expect them. If so, I will email him.

Regards
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